Základní škola Zachar, Kroměříž, příspěvková organizace

## Pracovní list

Předmět: Anglický jazyk

Ročník: 5. ročník

Opakování vzdělávacího celku: Present simple (čas přítomný prostý)

- vyplň cvičení dle pokynů (6. cvičení dělat nemusíte)

Tooth Drogovit	4 Civaralo
Test: Present	o dimpig
9990082999	
1. Add -s or -es to the verbs:	2. Underline the correct variant:
1. see 14. wake	1. Tom his room every Saturday.
2. take 15. teach	a) tidy b) tidies
3. brush 16. lose	2. We to the music every day.
4. kiss 17. catch	a) listen b) listens
5. call 18. buy	3. Mary usually TV in the evening.
6. give 19. pass	a) watch b) watches
7. play 20. come	4. The girls often with the dolls.
8. study 21. fight	a) play b) plays
9. watch 22. water	5. I in the pool on Sundays.
10. help 23. choose	a) swim b) swims
11. cut 24. fly	6. They their homework every day.
12. cry 25. match	a) do b) does
13. swim 26. carry	A collection design
	4. Fill in don't or doesn't:
3. Rewrite the sentences with the new	Bill play tennis every Sunday.     We go to the park.
subject:	3. Kate like to eat fish.
1. Kate likes to eat an ice-cream. (I)	
	4. Sue wear long dresses. 5. I like to get up early.
2. We go to the zoo every Sunday. (Sam)	6. My brothers like to drink milk.
3 The born also feethell will (Ton)	7. My cousin know Italian well.
3. The boys play football well. (Tom) 🕂	8. I like to walk with my dog.
4. My brother creeks English well. (They)	9. Pam go to the gym.
4. My brother speaks English well. (They)	10. They understand this rule.
5. The girls like to draw dolls. (My sister)	11. We often go to the movies.
3. The girls like to draw dolls. (My sister)	12. Liz wear shorts at all.
6. I play computer games every day. (Pam)	13. Tim grow flowers in the garden.
o. 2 play comparer games every day. ( amy	
***************************************	3
5. Write Do or Does:	6. Write questions to the underlined
1 Kate help her mother every day?	words:
2 you listen to rock music?	1. Ben sleeps <u>eight hours</u> every day.
3 Tom know all the computer games?	2. We water the flowers in two days.
4 they go to the zoo on Sundays? 🗼	
5 you like to draw animals?	3. Mona goes to the club every Saturday.
6 your brother drive his car well? 🙏	3. Mona goes 10 The clab every Saturday.
7 the boys like to plant flowers? 🍈	4. They feed the rabbits at 2 o'clock.
8 Ben want to find his friends?	2. 2. 2. 2. 2. 2. 2. 2. 2. 2. 2. 2. 2. 2
9 you often call your friends?	5. I enjoy classical music.
10 your sister wear nice dresses? +	
11 they learn to dance at school?	6. Nick <u>seldom</u> plays table tennis.
12 Mary spend much time on shops?	ISI Collective con
13 your dog chase the cats?	Accordance of the contract of

## Pracovní list

Předmět: Anglický jazyk

Ročník: 5. ročník

Opakování vzdělávacího celku: Present simple (přítomný prostý čas) - čtení

- přečti si článek a zakroužkuj správné odpovědi

- slovníček: artist (umělec), taught (minulý čas od slovesa teach=na/učit), mix (míchat), interesting (zajímavý), exhibit (výstava), invite (pozvat), hope (doufat), chose (vybrat), goal (cíl)



One of the things I like best about school is my art class. We have a great teacher named Mrs. Hilbert. She is a wonderful artist. I love to watch her draw and paint. She taught us how to mix paint to make just the right colors for our paintings. She plays good music while we draw and paint. We draw and paint almost everyday in class. Some days we look at pictures of other artists. It is interesting to do this. It helps me to think of things that I want to paint or draw. We have an art exhibit in May this year. Our work will be in one of the banks in our town. We are inviting people from

the community to our exhibit. Our parents are invited to go with us. I have three paintings I am working on now. I hope one of them will be chosen to be in the exhibit. I like having a goal to work toward.

## ANSWER THE QUESTIONS:

- 1. What is one of the favorite classes of this student?
- a. math
- b. reading
- c. art
- d. music
- 2. The author describes Mrs. Hilbert as a
- a. nice lady
- b. wonderful artist
- c. sweet person
- d. beautiful person
- 3. What did Mrs. Hilbert teach the class to do?
- a. bake chocolate cake
- b. write great stories
- c. mix paint
- d. do long division

- 4. Why does it help this student to see the works of other artists?
- a. to learn to draw
- b. mix paint
- c. to think about what she wants to paint
- d, none of these
- 5. Where will the art exhibit be?
- a. at the library
- b. at one of the banks
- c. at the school
- d. at one of the churches
- 6. What does this student hope will happen with her paintings?
- a. one of them will be sold
- b. one of them will be chosen for the exhibit
- c. one of them will be of her younger sister
- d. one of them will be lost

iSLCollective.com

## Pracovní list

Předmět: Anglický jazyk

Ročník: 5. ročník

Opakování vzdělávacího celku: Numbers 20 -100 (Číslovky 20 – 100)

v prvním cvičení doplň názvy číslovek

ve druhé části vypiš nejprve lichá čísla (odd numbers) mezi 20 – 30, pak sudá čísla (even numbers)
 mezi 40 - 50



Vypracovala: Mgr. Eva Apolenářová